Hello, Brothers and Sisters! Happy December! It is hard to
believe this year is almost over, and with it, I am nearing the
end of my first year at Tri-Cities School of Preaching and
Christian Development. Looking back at the year, this has been
one of the most challenging but rewarding things I have done.
The growth is evident, and I look forward to what the next year
holds!

The TCSOP Lectureship is upcoming in April. The theme is Jesus
Christ: Center of the 0ld Testament. A highly requested
follow-up from last year's theme, Jesus Christ: Center of the
New Testament. My topic this year is 1&2 Samuel. The dates for
the lectureship will be April 6th-9th, 2025. I will speak on
Monday the 7th from 1100-1200. If it is anything like last year,
online viewing will be available. I will confirm this closer to
the time and email instructions a week or two before the
lectureship.

After taking a few months off, I returned to prison ministry. I
am taking a step back after teaching the 5th and 6th graders for
the past year. I will resume teaching next spring or
summer—possibly a teen or adult class. Sierra is teaching the
kindergarten class on Wednesday nights this quarter. She has
missed teaching the past few months and is excited to return to
it.

Savannah is now three months old and is growing well. She is
still on the smaller end but is perfectly healthy. She has
finally learned to keep her head up. Unfortunately, she has
decided that trying to divebomb out of our arms is the funniest
thing in the world.

We greatly appreciate your continued support and could not do it
without you! We look forward to seeing you as soon as we
possibly can!

If you ever have questions, comments, or concerns, do not
hesitate to contact me.

Email: nathanhuntertatedgmail.com
Cell#: 615-319-7596

In Christian Love, Nathan, Sierra, and Savannah Tate.
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